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MEMORANDUM 

To: The Faculty Senate 

From: The Committee-on-Committee Chair, Tracy Klein 

Date: August 24, 2023 

Subject: Faculty Senate Committee vacancy recommendations for PHSC and GSC three-year 
terms.   

 

The Committee on Committees met on August 24th and unanimously recommended Dr. 
Kathryn Meier to the Professional Health Sciences Committee for a three-year term. An 
additional recommendation to approve Dr. Ryan Thomas as a representative to the Graduate 
Studies Committee for a three-year term was also unanimously approved.  

Based on this consensus, the Committee on Committees recommends the senate approve 
both Dr. Kathryn Meier and Dr. Ryan Thomas to their respective senate committees for three-
year terms.  

 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
 
Tracy Klein 
Chair, Faculty Senate Committee on Committees 


